Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2002 9:23 PM

To: Administrator Wright

Subject: Adopt the Clean Energy Proposal

October 31, 2002

Stephen Wright Administrator and Chief Executive Officer Bonneville Power Administration PO Box 12999 Portland, OR 97208

Dear Administrator Wright,

The Bonneville Power Administration has a tremendous opportunity to lead the Northwest by upgrading these antiques we are using for our energy supply. Why do we depend on technology that is two centuries old when we could be spending money on research and development to increase power generation within the existing system? This ancient method of impeller/direct drive/copper and magnets system is sorely in need of improvement. Here's an idea I am giving you at no charge; Why don't you put a transmission on your generators? If hydropower technology had improved at the same rate as computer technology Grand Coullee would be producing a glut of power that could run the entire world!

Sincerely,

David Liberty 2007 Montello Ave. Hood River, OR 97031